



29 May 2023

Mr Alan Raine Committee Secretary Senate Standing Committee on Economics Parliament House CANBERRA ACT

Dear Mr Raine

## Correction:

## Question on Notice AET243 (Economics Committee - 2022-23 Supplementary Budget estimates)

It has recently come to the attention of the Tax Practitioners Board (TPB) that there was an error in our response to Question on Notice AET243 from Senator Deborah O'Neill, arising from the 2022-23 Supplementary Budget estimates, held on 15 February 2023.

I write to clarify this error. In the TPB's response to Question 5, which asked for a summary timetable of the investigation of Mr Peter John Collins and PwC. Our response stated the following:

25 November	The BCC met and determined to sanction:
2022	<ul> <li>Mr Collins with a termination of registration for breaches of the Code, prohibiting him from reapplying for a period of two years</li> <li>PwC with an Order for breaches of the Code</li> </ul>

However, the date of 25 November 2022 is incorrect and the correct date is 16 November 2022. I apologise for any inconvenience that may have arisen.

If you have any questions, please contact Janette Luu at

or on

Regards

Peter de Cure AM Chair Tax Practitioners Board